
 

St Paul’s CE Primary Christmas Events Letter 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Enclosed in this letter are a few updates and some reminders about 

upcoming Christmas events at St Paul’s CE Primary. 

 

If coming by car to any events, please make use of the church car 

park and not park on neighbouring streets. 

 

PTA Christmas Fair  

Friday 2nd December 6.00-7.30pm! 

Entrance will be via the school playground. We are asking for a 20p 

entrance fee for adults, children enter free. Please bring plenty of 

change with you if you can on the night. We look forward to seeing 

you there. 

 

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Concert  

These three classes will be taking part in a Christmas concert that 

will feature the nativity. 

Thursday 8th December 2pm at St Paul’s CE Primary School. 

Entrance is via the front of school.  

Entrance is by ticket only. Each child will receive 2 tickets. These 

will be sent home today. If you are not using any of the tickets, then 

please return them to school. 

 

Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas Concert  

These classes will be taking part in a Christmas concert that will 

feature the nativity. 

Wednesday 7th December 2pm at St Paul’s CE Primary School. 

Entrance is via the front of school.  

Entrance is by ticket only. Each child will receive 2 tickets. These 

will be sent home today. If you are not using any of the tickets, then 

please return them to school. 



 

St Paul’s CE Primary Christmas Events Letter 

 

Year 5 & Year 6 Carol Service 

On our last day of term Friday 16th December at 9.30 am our year 6 

will be leading the service, supported by our year 5 children. The 

Carol Service will be in church. There will be seating upstairs if you 

would like to attend. No tickets are required for this event.  

 

Christmas Dinner day 

Monday 12th December. Meals are booked in the usual way through 

schools grid.  

 

Christmas Parties in School  

 

Children can come in own clothes for the party on their party day. 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Party: Tuesday 13th 

December  

 

Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party: Wednesday 14th December  

 

Year 5 & 6 Christmas Party: Thursday 15th December  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Wright 

 

 

 


